
 
	
June	2016	Report	
	

Greetings	from	the	Gator	Region!		Summer	is	here	and	we	hope	that	you	and	your	teams	are	able	
to	take	a	breather	and	look	back	at	a	successful	Season!	
	

2016	 is	 off	 to	 a	 great	 start	 for	 the	 Region	with	 impressive	 participation	 and	 speakers	 at	 our	
meetings	thus	far.		Additionally,	on	January	17,	a	group	of	22	members	and	families	attended	a	
Tampa	Bay	Lightning	game	and	cheered	our	team	on	to	victory	over	the	Florida	Panthers.	
	

Since	January	we	have	welcomed	the	following	new	members	to	the	Gator	Region:		
	 Erica	Cargill	–	Food	&	Beverage	Coordinator,	The	Field	Club	
	 Angelo	Conde	–	Bar	Manager,	Heritage	Oaks	Golf	&	Country	Club	
	 Thomas	Donato	–	General	Manager,	Peridia	Golf	&	Country	Club	
	 Ryan	Foster	–	Asst.	Food	&	Beverage	Manager,	Carlouel	Yacht	Club	
	 Michael	Klocinski	–	Executive	Chef,	Boca	Bay	Pass	Club	
	 James	Kurtzeborn,	CCM	–	General	Manager,	Sun	‘N	Lake	Golf	Club	
	 Kevin	Maloney	–	Associate	Clubhouse	Manager,	Dunedin	Country	Club	
	 Morgan	Elena	Miller	–	Assistant	Food	&	Beverage	Manager,	The	Oaks	Club	
	 Thomas	J.	Noyes,	CCM,	CCE	–	General	Manager,	Plantation	Golf	&	Country	Club	
	 Denise	Payton	-	Food	&	Beverage	Manager,	Venetian	Golf	Club	
	 Javier	Silva	-	Clubhouse	Coordinator,	The	Field	Club	
	 Delilah	W.	Troffer	–	Dining	Manager,	The	Oaks	Club	
	 Zachary	R.	Vervaecle	–	General	Manager,	Belleview	Biltmore	Golf	Club	
	
Upcoming	Regional	Education	events	are	scheduled	for	July	14th	at	Laurel	Oak	Country	Club	in	
Sarasota	and	October	6th	at	Tampa	Yacht	&	Country	Club.		The	Gator	Region	will	host	our	25th	
Annual	Charity	Gala	and	Golf	Tournament	on	Monday,	November	7th	at	the	Club	at	Eaglebrooke.		
The	committee,	led	by	Bob	Max,	CCM,	hopes	to	build	upon	the	success	of	last	year’s	tournament	
which	raised	over	$61,000	for	All	Children’s	Hospital	and	other	local	charities.		In	order	for	the	
production	 of	 our	 charity	 events	 to	 be	 successful	we	will	 need	 a	 strong	 group	of	 committee	
members	with	a	passion	to	raise	money	for	“For	the	kids”	at	All	Children’s	Hospital	and	the	Ronald	
McDonald	House.			Please	contact	Bob	Max,	CCM,	Gator	Region	Charity	Golf	Chairman	or	either	
of	us	to	discuss	your	involvement	with	our	Charity	Events	in	the	coming	year	-	the	children	and	
your	Region	need	your	support!	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	everyone	this	weekend	at	Conference	


